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Update – CEKA Terminal Freight Elevator Will Be Used for ADA 

Compliance Only While Main Elevator is Replaced 

Acting Executive Director David Mapp announced yesterday that the passenger elevator 

at the Cyril E. King Airport Terminal is being replaced and will be closed to the public for a 

month, and that the freight elevator could be used to access the second floor of the terminal. 

Mapp wishes to clarify that the freight elevator will only be available for meeting the 

Americans with Disabilities Act requirements.  He asks that the general public utilize the stairs in 

the terminal to access the second floor while the new elevator is being installed.  Mapp also 

apologized to the public for the temporary inconvenience.  

For assistance or special circumstances, the public may contact the airport manager’s 

office at (340) 774-5100.  The VIPA Airport Manager’s office, VIPA Law Enforcement 

department, and VI Department of Planning and Natural Resources offices are located on the 

second floor of the terminal.   
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